

S U S T A I N A B L E Development ~ Construction ~ Architecture

March 31, 2006

Jeff Meulendyk President Grand Rapids Commercial Cleaning 1601 Oswego NW Grand Rapids, MI 49504

Dear Jeff:

As a sustainable development, construction, and architecture firm it is instrumental that we provide a healthy indoor air environment for our employees, clients, and visitors. It is as equally important for us to reduce our environmental impact whenever possible, by reducing the amount of toxic cleaning chemicals used in our building.

Your services as our commercial cleaner help us achieve these goals and we thank you for your commitment to Green Cleaning. Since your company uses Green Seal certified products and LEED-endorsed practices, we are able to follow Green Building standards, the guidelines of a LEED certified building, and as a partner in the Michigan Business Pollution Prevention Partnership (MBP3) program.

Our employees benefit from our office's healthy indoor air environment, and our utility costs have decreased from your company's energy conservation practices. We also appreciate your attention to detail and personal service. Your company serves as a green model that all commercial cleaners should follow.

Keep up the great work and thank you for personally ensuring that our needs as a sustainable business are met by working with your company.

Sincerely.

Bazzani Associates